ST. PATRICK CATHOLIC CHURCH
Finance Council Minutes May 7, 2014

Father Greg led with a prayer and meeting began at 6:05 PM. Members present; Ron Berns, Peg
Connor, Dave Sanger, Jessie Moses. Others present; Carla Pester.

Old Business:

1. Father got estimates on two computers $1500-2000 thru Monona Computer Service. Still
looking into if the current software will integrade.

2. Not getting much feedback from Probuild regarding the siding issues. Many phone calls have
been made without response. A phone log has been kept on the calls made. Contacts have been
made 2-3 times per week without response. A Probuild representative did stop by last week and to
take pictures although no communication has been made by Probuild. By this date, Probuild was
suppose to have made contact with needed feedback. Father will follow up again tomorrow.

3. Talked extensively on the landscaping. It is suggested to focus on the front of the rectory as well
as the entire church area for this year and wait to do the rest of the rectory in the next 1-2 years.
Agreed to have each contractor do a portion of the projects. It was decided to ask Outdoor
Creations to do the church area and Rivelands the rectory to include the front and around the air
conditioner. Will present to Knights of Columbus regarding removing unwanted bushes, trees, etc.
ADHOC committee will be established to include Deacon Pat, Ron Wille, Carla, Dave, Ron B. and
Peg.

4. Discussed mold power washing bid. Need clarification on what the roof estimate part included
(the whole roof or spot cleaning).

New Business:

1. Approved bank signature cards for July 9-22, 2014 for Father Paul Peters to be a signer on
FreedomBank accounts. Effective July 8, 2014 Father Greg Bahls will be removed. Effective July
22, 2014 Father Nils will be the pastor signing.

2. Attention has been made to the light fixtures due to overheating. Palmer Electric getting estimate
on looking into LED replacement or possibly new system. Suggestion made to contact original
architect of the church and what was originally planned and then look at what was actually done.
Carla has access to the blue prints when needed.

3. Annual report/budget discussed.

Meeting went into close session at 7:33 PM.

Father closed with a prayer at 8:10 PM. Next meeting pending end of May or beginning of June.

Respectfully submitted by,
Jessie Moses, secretary

Addendum: Please see Carla's email regarding her findings on the roof power washing.



